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The children at Stoke Primary school created these wonderful boards of colourful flower shapes as 
tributes to the memory of the late Queen Elizabeth II. 

And we were able to show these set around the book of condolence at Stoke church for the joint 
service of remembrance for our local Parish Councils and Venta Group churches on the Sunday 

before Her Majesty’s funeral



R.B. COPPING
F U N E RA L  S E RV I C E
Independent Family Funerals Directors Since 1935

www.coppingfunerals.co.uk 125 The Street, Poringland, Norwich NR14 7RP
01508 494434

56 Langley Road, Chedgrave, nr Loddon NR14 6HE
01508 521159

For Personal Attention 
with Dignity and Respect

Private Chapels of Rest

Memorials & floral tributes 
supplied

Pre-paid funeral plans 
available

ASP Wills has Professional Indemnity Insurance 
(Pll) which covers each will to 2.5 million

Other services we offer 
• Asset Preservation Trusts 

• Funeral Plans

• Probate and Executor Services

• Deputyship

ASP Wills Pentland, Marlbottom, 
Tasburgh, Norwich, NR15 1NP

A TRUSTED MEMBER OF 
THE SOCIETY OF WILL WRITERS

For Office and Home visits call 

01508 494315
sales@aspwills.co.uk  

www.aspwills.co.uk

YOUR WILL  £79 
PROPERTY PROTECTION 

TRUSTS FOR HOMEOWNERS 

INC. SEVERANCE OF TENANCY     

from 

£99
LASTING POWER 

OF ATTORNEY                     

from

 £99



FROM THE REGISTERS
We continue to pray for all those who 
have lost loved ones recently, or are 
remembering someone particularly 

at this time of year. 
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CHURCHWARDENS
Stoke Holy Cross & Dunston

Viv (493438) & Andy (07777 675193)

Arminghall
Annie (495580)

Caistor St Edmund
Jani (493572) & Lia (494137)

ST GEORGE’S HALL 
BOOKINGS:

Joyce Williams 492143

STOKE CHURCH HALL 
BOOKINGS:

Karen  07761 076954 
email: karenp1963@hotmail.co.uk

STOKE HOLY CROSS 
PAVILION BOOKINGS:

Dan Ward (Parish clerk )07563 044849

VICAR OF THE VENTA GROUP
Stoke Holy Cross with Dunston, Arminghall and Caistor St Edmund

Rob Baker, The Vicarage, Mill Road, Stoke Holy Cross, NR14 8PA 
rob@venta-group.org 01508 492305

CURATE
Lyn Marsh, 8 Mill Green, Stoke Holy Cross, NR14 8PB

Lyn@venta-group.org 01508 493422
For all administrative enquiries please contact admin@venta-group.org

Search Facebook and Youtube for “Venta group of churches”
www.venta-group.org                              @venta_group

 
FOR ALL COPY PLEASE

send by email to
Henry and Eostre Caswell to

 ventafree4all@outlook.com
By 10th of this month please.

We would love to feature 
your village organisation 

IN A FUTURE MAGAZINE
just get in touch and we will see 

what we can do! 
Email: ventafree4all@outlook.com

FUNERALS
JONATHAN MILLS  

Tuesday 20th September 
at Caistor St Edmund

BRUCE APPLEBY  
 Tuesday 20th September 
at Waveney Crematorium

ELSIE RAMM   
Thursday 29th September

at Stoke Holy Cross

We are always happy to record the names of 
anyone from the villages whose funeral has 

been held recently, even if it wasn’t taken by a 
member of our ministry team.

We all knew the day would come when 
the Queen wouldn’t be there, but 
somehow we didn’t quite expect 

it, did we? Part of that was that it seemed 
to come quickly, with her meeting prime 
ministers old and new on Tuesday, and dying 
on Thursday. But more of it must be that most 
of us can’t remember a time when she wasn’t 
there.

There were so many striking images and 
moments in the period from the Queen’s 
death, up to and including her funeral. The 
crowds lining the streets through Scotland as 
the coffin drove from Balmoral to Edinburgh; a 
host of state occasions as King Charles visited 
all four nations in about as many days; and of 
course the queue.

At the same time, like with all bereavements, 
it was the little things that struck you. I saw 
a photo on Facebook of an order of service 

for someone who was made a vicar, somewhere, the same evening the Queen died. They 
found out 10 minutes before they were supposed to start, and after a few phone calls 
they went ahead. The photo showed the text where the vicar promises allegiance to the 
monarch. “Queen Elizabeth II” had hurriedly been crossed out, and “King Charles” written 
in blue biro. Then someone must have realised that wasn’t enough, and had added “III”, 
this time in red.

It doesn’t surprise me at all that I have had a lot more conversations about life and death 
in the last couple of weeks than I normally do. Times like this confront us with our own 
mortality, and they’re meant to, I think. They’re meant to make us look at our lives and ask 
ourselves what we want to be remembered for. There’s no point wishing we could all be the 
Queen, and hope to do great things, but we can all do small things with great love. Actually, 
the best stories about the Queen haven’t at all been grand gestures; people have been 
remembering her little interactions with them, and how much her care and attention meant.

But more than what it means to live this life as well as we can, the Queen has pointed us 
beyond it. Christmas after Christmas she reminded us that God had come into the world; 
that Jesus was in our midst, and that eternal hope was within reach for all of us. In her 
wonderful Easter message in the early pandemic, she reminded us all that “As dark as death 
can be — particularly for those suffering with grief — light and life are greater. May the 
living flame of the Easter hope be a steady guide as we face the future.” 

The Queen’s extraordinary funeral service, which may have reached over 4 billion people 
across the world, spoke beautifully of the eternal hope that we have because of Jesus. The 
Archbishop of Canterbury drew on that same Easter message as he followed the Queen in 
quoting Vera Lynn, reminding us that when we believe in Jesus we can be sure that we’ll 
meet again. It means that there is a time when we will be with the Queen again, but more 
than that, a time when we will be with Jesus; and like the Queen, will cast our crowns before 
the Lord of Lords and the King of Kings.

Rob



PC ASSIST @ HOME
QUALITY COMPUTER REPAIR SERVICE
www.pcassistonline.co.uk  01508 471459

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS IN THIS SPACE FOR JUST 

£4 A MONTH!!

CONTACT KELLIE ON 01603 629291

Surlingham Timeshare 
Swimming Pool

NR14 7AL
Are you interested in having an indoor heated 

swimming pool exclusively for yourself, 
family and friends?
If so please contact

Tim Mack (01508) 538206
info@surlinghamtimesharepool.co.uk

or go to 
www.surlinghamtimesharepool.co.uk
3, 6 or 12 monthly bookings for weekly slots 

available, “also one offs”
Open seven days a week 6.30am-10.00pm

We are 6 miles SE of Norwich between 
Surlingham and Rockland St. Mary

07949855380
Servicing on your door step

For South Norfolk and North Suffolk
MOBILE SERVICING AND REPAIRS FOR
CARAVANS MOTORHOMES TRAILERS

HORSE BOXES 
E-mail: ctsgrahamcts@outlook.com

Easton Countryside Services 
Tree Surgery / Maintenance

Tree felling / Stump Removal 
Hedgelaying / Planting
Woodland Management 

Fully insured and NPTC qualified 
Free estimates and advice

  Chris Shelton    and    Jamie Matthews
01953 558907 
07748572079  

ecs.trees@gmail.com

01603 615106
07854782286

Repairs to double glazed windows, doors & conservatories 
Local independent business

Free estimates, No call out charge

 Steamed up windows, broken handles, hinges, replacement gasket, 
plus cat flaps, door panels and more 

01603 520136 or 0800 1601932

sandcwindows@gmail.com

www.sandcwindows.co.uk

• Boiler Replacement 
• System Upgrade & Maintenance

• Power Flushing
• Oil Tank Replacement 

• OFTEC & Gas Safe Registered
• All at competitive prices

Call today for more information 
and a free estimate 

Matthew Townsend: 07771 732397
Office: 01508 550838

www.jandmtownsendltd.co.uk
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Dates
1 October 1988 is a date I can’t easily forget. We all have them, memorable dates.  Birthdays, 
wedding days, moving dates or in my case, the day I started working at UEA. I was moving 
jobs from the Norwich Union (now known as Aviva) in Surrey Street in the centre of our 
beautiful city to a 1960s building on a beautiful campus. From the business sector to the 
education sector. I was naïve. I hadn’t attended university and didn’t know the significance 
of the day until I got there. It was the first day of term. My job was in the general office in the 
School of Development Studies; lots of people were coming in asking me questions I didn’t 
know the answers to. They weren’t to know it was my first day and that I wasn’t the person 
to ask where a building was or a lecturer’s office was. Yet 34 years on, I’m still there.  Many 
things have changed – at UEA, in my life and in the world.

One of the first things I did was try and make new friends. I noticed the Chaplaincy had a 
Thursday lunchtime bible study group, open to all Christians and so I went along and met 
some friendly people, who kept me going when life was tough, particularly when work was 
tough. I miss that group of staff who came from different parts of the university, different 
churches but were trying to follow Jesus in their lives. Where do I now meet with others 
trying to serve and follow Jesus in their lives in a rapidly changing and chaotic world?

Sundays in a church building or hall is one place but I particularly like it when we meet in 
a small group. There’s more opportunity to talk, to get to know what is really going on in 
someone’s life and come alongside people.  Often churches call these small groups, home 
or house groups. Well there’s a group of us that’s moving from meeting in our homes into 
the Church Hall. If you want to go deeper into faith, ask questions in a safe environment and 
receive support in your life, you’d be most welcome to join us on Thursday 13 October at 
10.30 in the Church Hall.  It may be a life changing date you remember for the rest of your 
life. Lyn

Stoke Outdoor Service

On Sunday 28th August Stoke Church was able to hold an 
outdoor service making the most of the long hot summer. 
Lots of people came and brought their picnic lunch with 

them so we were able to sit and chat under the shade of the big 
old Beech tree. Some even enjoyed a wee bit of climbing.

COLLECTORS NEEDED FOR
 THE POPPY APPEAL IN
 CAISTOR ST EDMUND

Can you help please with the House to 
House collecting this year. If you can only 
do a few houses around where you live 

that would be appreciated. 

Collecting starts on 29th October 
and can go on until 12th November. 

Any offers would be welcome, please 
contact Graham Ford 01508 493430 

Thank you.

ST. GEORGE’S DEMENTIA 
SUPPORT GROUP 

Is there anyone who lives near 
St.George’s Hall in Upper Stoke that 

could help us set up tables and chairs 
prior to the Dementia cafe from 9.15am 
please. Would take about half an hour 

twice a month. 
We warmly welcome people with 
dementia and their carers to our 

regular café sessions in St. Georges 
Hall, Upper Stoke, Holy Cross held 10 
am to 12 midday on the second and 

fourth Monday mornings of each month 
(except bank holidays). There are always 

fun activities and entertainment to 
enjoy along with good conversation, 
helpful support and information plus 
refreshments. We also run occasional 

subsidised outings. There are no joining 
fees, just a small charge for refreshments 

no referral is required. 

We also welcome anyone interested in 
becoming a volunteer helper. It’s very 

satisfying and great fun! 

Our October dates are:
10th October and 24th October chair 

exercises with Mavin 
For further information call, 

01508 493661, 01508 494742  
or 01508 495580 

www.st.georges-dementia-support-group.uk

Cream Teas this summer at 
Caistor St Edmund

We were very happy to host cream teas again this
 summer. We had four sessions in total during
 July and August serving scones with jam and 

cream, and tea, coffee or juice. Many people also provided 
fresh produce from their gardens to sell, as well as plants 
and home-bakes cakes and biscuits.

It was a really happy community event, where we welcomed people from Caistor and 
surrounding villages and walkers around the Roman Town. Despite the heat on some of the 
Sundays, the event was well supported. We had lots of good conversations with people and 
there was a lively and friendly atmosphere. 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported us. A special thank you goes to all the 
helpers from our own community at Caistor who tirelessly served cream teas, washed up, 
sold produce or helped with setting up and clearing away.

We raised £1455 in total, an amazing achievement. This will be divided between the church 
and the Vidiyal Trust, a charity providing help for children with cancer and elderly people in 
India.



their story. For opening up opportunities. For opening up paths of 
hope. For paving the way to security.

Stepping toward change
This year has been another tough year for families in Tanzania. 
Climate change continues to be a pressing issue, with people across 
the nation experiencing low rainfall, leading to drought. Crops have 
dried out, livestock have been lost, and in the coming months huge 
numbers of people are expected to struggle to access enough food. 
In the background, the effects of the coronavirus pandemic and the 
conflict in Ukraine are set to exacerbate this situation further, with 
economies worldwide seeing living costs increase and vital imports 
like cereal crops decrease. 

Your support at this me makes the world of 
difference.
In such an environment, support from people like their Self-Help 
Group are likely to mean a huge amount to Suzan and Malaki. The 
team of 15-30 people from their community meet regularly, and, 
together, they save small amounts of money. As a group, they seek 
to empower each other and propel one another further towards the 
future they hope to see.

A sense of 'togetherness' is at the core of the group's work, which 
offers friendship, support - and through the savings fund they are 
creating - more opportunities. Each member can request a loan from 
their shared savings fund. With very low interest rates, it is a great 
solution for those on low incomes, who, due to a lack of collateral, 
can find it hard to access a loan any other way. This can mean the 
difference between accessing day to day essentials, buying things 
for their business, or even starting a business.

Suzan and Malaki hope to use anything they borrow to keep 
improving their plot of land, so they can sell their produce and 
generate more income. And already they are finding their activities 
are enabling them to meet their family's needs and easily pay for 
important things, like school expenses. 

As a result of support like yours, it is estimated that 3,802 people, 
like Suzan and Malaki have been directly impacted by this project, 
while another 15,208 people have benefitted indirectly.

An alternate path 
In a turbulent year, where crises seem to have come from every 
angle for families like Suzan and Malaki’s, your support has set a new 
path. A path which local churches are at the heart of creating, so that 
their communities can step into a hope-filled future. A journey which 
is revealing how much God-given potential is in each one of us. And 
which is ensuring people know they are loved, valued and cared for. 
Because poverty is not God’s plan. We are.  Thank you for being 
part of this mission to see lives transformed and people lifted out of 
poverty.

Please pray 
• Praise God for the wonderful skills and talents of Suzan and Malaki. 
Pray they will be blessed as they continue their journey, exploring 
how they can use these for their family and community. Pray that 
the land they are so carefully tending continues to flourish, and for a 
bright, secure future for their family.

• Give thanks for the skilled, committed facilitators and resource 
persons across Baba District. Thank God as they continue to journey 
alongside communities, implementing new ideas to increase 
food security and increase incomes. Pray they will be blessed and 
encouraged in their work.

• Pray for the Diocese of Kilimanjaro as they continue to pave a way 
which helps the communities they serve to overcome poverty. And 
pray that this year, though the pressures from crises like climate 
change, seem to keep growing, they will see a huge, positive shift in 
the experiences of those they walk alongside. 
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Paving the way to hope
Tanzania Report for Stoke Holy Cross

 April 2021 to March 2022.
The members of Stoke Holy Cross church have been supporting 
villages within the diocese of Mount Kilimanjaro in northern Tanzania 
enabling them to take part in a scheme to encourage and train local 
people to make the very best use of what resources they do have 
to provide more food and better income for their families. We have 
been able to provide £3,000 a year for the past three years primarily 
from member’s generous donations made through Tearfund.

Below is a report from Tearfund on the scheme, a thank you 
message and some wonderful stories of the success it has brought 
to many local families.

Thanks to your support, families are 
stepping into hope. 
Here, Suzan stands in a 
plot of land. She saw the 
potential it had and made 
it into a flourishing garden. 
It provides all her family 
needs, despite shifting 
economies locally and 
globally. 

Results
In the Baba District of Tanzania, the Diocese of Mount Kilimanjaro 
have been equipping churches with tools to help their local 
communities overcome poverty. To empower people and see 
them step into their God-given potential. To do this they are using 
an approach known as the Church and Community Mobilisation 
Process - or CCMP. This year, local and global issues have had vast 
impacts on people across the region. But thanks to your support, 
and inspired by the process, families like Suzan and Malaki's and 
Wilbert Yohana’s are stepping forward with their family. 

Malaki and Suzan are two amazing people. They are raising their 
four children while Malaki pursues Theological Studies at Munguishi 
Bible College. When the holidays come around, Malaki then joins 
his wife, Suzan, who is taking part in the Church and Community 
Mobilisation Process (CCMP) at their local church. It is a process 
which they have found highly motivating. Susan said it is 'awakening' 
her to all the opportunities around them - and helping them to meet 
the needs of their family. 

Together, with others at the church, Suzan and Malaki have taken 
part in Bible studies. These studies explore subjects like God's 
vision for humanity. Through practical application, participants are 
encouraged to look into ways of mobilising resources and put ideas 
brought up by the training into practice. It is unlocking even more of 
the couple's potential.

Having considered the breadth of resources available to them, in 
their skills, talents and locale, Suzan and Malaki decided to focus on 
repurposing an unused area of their land. Taking what they learnt 
through CCMP sessions on subjects like agricultural methods, 
including training on intercropping and irrigation, they planted fruit 
trees across their land. This includes paw-paw, banana, avocado, 
orange and mango trees, alongside sugar cane, ginger, pigeon 
peas, sweet potatoes, cassava, beans and maize.

They have turned their three-acre plot into a thriving garden. The 
range of plants will serve their family in hugely valuable ways. The 
nutritional variety will bring gains on their own. But, these and other 
activities have seen Suzan and Malaki's family not just have a better 
diet. It is seeing them become a food secure. They have enough 
to take them through the whole year. Thank you for being a part of 
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STOKE HOLY CROSS THURSDAY CLUB
Stoke Holy Cross Thursday Club for the over 55's meets 

at St. Georges Hall Upper Stoke Holy Cross the first 
Thursday each month

Thursday 6th October 2022 at 1.30pm
Bingo Thursday 13th and 27th October eyes down at 1.30pm

(Please bring a raffle prize)
Bowls Wednesday 5th and Thursday 20th October - 1.30pm - £2.00

ADVANCE NOTICE NOVEMBER FAYRE ON 
SATURDAY 12th NOVEMBER 1.00pm - 3.00pm

Stoke Holy Cross 
Primary School 

Long Lane, Stoke Holy Cross, Norfolk, NR14 8LY 

OPEN MORNINGS 
For children starting Reception in September 2023 

Friday  
30th 

September 
2022 

9.15am-
9.45am 

Friday  
21st 

October 
2022 

9.15am-
9.45am 

Tuesday  
8th 

November 
2022 

9.15am-
9.45am 

Please book a visit via the office on 01508 493132 or 
office@stokeholycross.norfolk.sch.uk where Anna or Lisa will 
be happy to help. 

Thursday 
1st 

December 
2022 

9.15am-
9.45am 

1030-1130 

Church Hall, Stoke Holy Cross 

On the following Thursdays 

  6 October    20 October 

   2 November    17 November      

1 December      15 December 

 

Are you wanting to meet others? 

Why not come and join us and chat over a drink? 

On the first Thursday of the month there is a 
short traditional communion service at 10

We’re praying for your street! 
Every week in our churches we give time to praying for specific 
areas in the villages here. We also often walk around them so 
you might see us about near you on those weeks. Please say 
hello and let us know if you have anything you  want us to pray 
for - or you could email admin@venta-group.org

This month we are praying for:
Week 1 Caistor Lane from High Ash Farm / Valley Farm Lane 
towards Poringland, including Southwood Drive and 
St Edmund’s Close. 

Week 2 Upper Stoke: Poringland Rd, Brickle Rd as far as 
Abbots Farm, Brickle Loke.

Week 3 Upper Stoke: Chandler Rd / Boudicca Way, 
Carol Close, Birbeck Close & Pine Loke.

Week 4 All the residents of Arminghall



COOPER
HOME IMPROVEMENTS 

Double Glazing Repairs
Replacement Sealed Units
Window Hinges, Handles

Door locks • Cat flaps
www cooper home services.co.uk
01508 480551  07982 711499

www.mrchimney4u.co.uk
Guild of Master Chimney Sweeps Member

info@mrchimney4u.co.uk

01508 493219 or 07835 757528

I offer a professional, clean and friendly 
service/advice

Wood burners• Multi-fuel stoves• Open fires   
Inset stoves• Inglenook Fires • Aga/Rayburn

Gas/Oil • Biomass • Certificates issued

ANCHORAGE SWIMMING POOL,
FITNESS CENTRE AND TENNIS COURT

Indoor Swimming Pool, Fitness Centre and Tennis Court
In Upper Stoke Holy Cross

For your health, fitness and leisure
The indoor pool is lovely and warm at a constant 31 degrees

With fully private half hour slots
Available everyday from 6am until 10pm

Our resident Personal Trainer invites you to our private gym
to get fit and healthy and to improve your quality of life.

Contact Malcolm Guymer on 07986 325282

Call 01508 494032 or 07519 507435
For Details and to book Pool and Tennis Court

Email: info@anchoragepool.co.uk

www.anchoragepool.co.uk

AN EXTENSIVE AND COMPETITIVELY PRICED RANGE OF WOODBURNING AND
MULTIFUEL STOVES ON SHOWROOM DISPLAY.

FULLY QUALIFIED HETAS REGISTERED INSTALLATION SERVICE AVAILABLE.

SUPPLIERS OF FLUE LINERS, FLUE PIPES, CHIMNEY COWLS AND ACCESSORIES

Please Phone or check our website for opening times.

The White House, Mill Road, 
Ashby St Mary, Norfolk, NR14 
7BN
w: www.woodlandstoves.co.uk
e: woodlandstoves@gmail.com
t: 01508 480351

The White House, Mill Road, 
Ashby St Mary, Norfolk, NR14 7BN
w: www.woodlandstoves.co.uk
e: woodlandstoves@gmail.com 
t: 01508 480351

AN EXTENSIVE AND COMPETITIVELY PRICED RANGE OF 
WOODBURNING AND MULTIFUEL STOVES ON SHOWROOM DISPLAY.

FULLY QUALIFIED HETAS REGISTERED INSTALLATION 
SERVICE AVAILABLE.

SUPPLIERS OF FLUE LINERS, FLUE PIPES, 
CHIMNEY COWLS AND ACCESSORIES

Please Phone or check our website for opening times.

RESKILL, RETRAIN, GAIN A QUALIFICATION
Looking to progress in your current role or seek a new career? 

Norfolk Adult Learning offer a wide range of opportunities including:-

Skills for Work | ESOL | English and Maths 

Personal Finance | Early Years  | Apprenticeships   

Digital & IT | GCSE | Access to Higher Education   

Health & Social Care | Support with Wellbeing   

Accounting | Teaching Assistant | Construction
 
Build confidence in your abilities and realise your potential!

Many of these courses are FREE with options to learn online or in a 
local venue. 
Visit the website to find out more.

Find out more: 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/adultlearning 
0344 800 8020 (option 5)

@norfolkadultlearning

@norfolklearn

@norfolk_adult_learning



From 

£895* £895* £895
for a fully 
fi tted electric 
garage door.
WAS £1,354 INCLUDING VAT.

Garolla garage doors are expertly 
made to measure in our own UK 

factories, they’re strong and solidly 
built. The electric Garolla door rolls 
up vertically, taking up only 8 inches 

inside your garage, maximising 
valuable space. Our expert local 

installers will fi t your new door and 
they’ll take away the old one too, 

so there’s no mess.

Give us a call today and we’ll come 
and measure up FREE of charge.

CALL US TODAY ON:

01508 320 045 
01603 905 276

MOBILE:

07537 149 128

*Off er valid for openings up to 2.4m wide & including 2 remote controls, 55mm white slats, internal manual override.

01603 926990  
07946 533691
www.dunthornedevelopments.co.uk

Garden Design
Turfing • Artificial Grass

Paving • Driveways
Fencing • Drainage

Groundwork • Brickwork
Decking • Roofing

Composite • Timber Structure
Electrical • Gates

Ponds & Water Features
Property Renovations

Kitchens • Maintenance
Bathrooms • Waste Removal

Doors & Windows
Fascia, Soffits & Gutters 

Aggregate Deliveries

Paul Harvey
Plumbing and Heating Ltd

E: pharveyoil84@gmail.com
01986 899795 or 07887 478568
Based in Broome, near Bungay

Oil tank Installations

Boiler Servicing,
Maintenance 

& New Installations
 also carried out.

Reliable, Experienced, 
Competitively priced
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WORSHIP, PRAYER AND COMMUNITY IN OUR VILLAGE CHURCHES
October 2022

www.venta-group.org  |  Facebook/YouTube “Venta Group of Churches”  |  admin@venta-group.org  |  01508 492305

Tuesday-Saturday mornings   (except Saturday 22nd)
9am Tues-Fri zoom.us/j/385426921  Prayer meeting
10am Sat Zoom Meeting ID: 385-426-921 with Bible reading

Sunday 2nd October
9.30am  Caistor St Edmund  Praise & Worship
10.30am  Stoke Holy Cross   Morning Worship
3.30pm  Stoke Church Hall   All Invited— come together over food, have fun, explore faith together

Thursday 6th October
10am  Stoke Church Hall   Traditional communion and coffee

Sunday 9th October
10.30am  Stoke Holy Cross   Morning Worship with communion and children’s group
7.30pm  Zoom    Listening to God

Sunday 16th October    
9.30am  Caistor St Edmund  Holy Communion
10.30am  Stoke Holy Cross   Morning Worship
3.30pm  Stoke Church Hall   All Invited—come together over food, have fun, explore faith together

Saturday 22nd October
10am  Arminghall   Morning Prayer

Sunday 23rd October
10.30am  Stoke Holy Cross   Morning worship for all ages with communion

Sunday 30th October
10.30am  Stoke Holy Cross   Morning Worship with children’s group

Caistor church building is open about 10-4 most days - space to reflect, and to pray

LOOK OUT for more information 
about great things happening 

at the Church Hall on Thursday 
mornings—Coffee and Chat, 

short communion services, Post 
Office now open weekly again...

Craft, fun, singing and friendship for 0-4s
 and their parents, grandparents and carers. 

Every Tuesday morning  in school term from 10-11
 at Stoke Church Hall 

Every week in school term Sign up for email
 updates here

Remembrance of our Queen 

FLOWERS

REIGN

HORSES

SERVICE

FAITH

QUEEN

CEREMONY

ABBEY

LOVE

REMEMBRANCE

DEDICATION

JESUS

WESTMINSTER

CROWN

HOPE

MAJESTY

MEMORIES

FAMILY 

CORGIS



Laurel Lodge Care Home

We can never replace home, but that
should never stop us trying...

laurellodge@blackswan.co.uk 01603 502 371

Looking for your next career
opportunity?

Scan this QR code to see
our vacancies in your area!

Laurel Lodge Care Home is a
beautiful facility in a tranquil

residential area close to Norwich
city centre. Providing top-quality

bespoke care packages to our
residents aged 65 and over.

Laurel Lodge is rated GOOD with
the CQC in all areas, and our staff

team made it to the final of the
Norfolk Care Awards 2021.

Our drive is to provide a home
which supports our residents;
promotes independence, and

ensures they enjoy the best quality
of life possible...

Rooms starting from £850 per week

www.blackswan.co.uk

01603 552062 
www.cleanlivingnorfolk.co.uk
enquiries@cleanlivingnorfolk

10% OFF 
with this 

advert

Carpet, Rug, Upholstery
and leather cleaning

• Latest American Technology
• Superb Cleaning
• Speedy service
• Fast drying time
• Free quotation
• Eco friendly / Bio degradable 
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Gas Installations
Annual Gas Servicing & Repairs
Landlord Gas Safety Certificates
Boiler Upgrade Scheme available

Renewable & Gas Heating Specialists
Air/Ground Source Heat
Pump Installations
Annual Heat Pump Servicing
& Repairs

CALL US ON 
01603 898904

rabrown.co.uk

FREE PROBATE ADVICE 
call today 01603 555440

enquiries@notforprofitlaw.co.uk
www.notforprofitlaw.co.uk

There can be a lot to think about 
when someone dies, at what is 
almost certainly a very emotional 
time. For that reason, Not For Profit 
Law offer a Free Initial Probate 
Advice service to anyone who has 
lost a loved one, or is in charge of 
dealing with an estate.

• Fees are lower than traditional law firms and profits 
are fed back into the local community via Norfolk 
Community Foundation.

Laura van Ree and Trina 
Worden are two local solicitors 
who set up Not For Profit Law 
to ‘do law differently’. They also 
advise on Wills, Tax Planning, 
Trusts, Powers of Attorney and 
the Court of Protection.


